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Gasoline powered vehicles ban

Tanya Hettler <tanyahettler@gmail.com>
Wed 11/16/2022 1:19 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

To whom it may concern,

I wanted to write to let you know about my concerns about the proposed gasoline powered vehicle
ban. 

To begin with, the stated reason for this ban is air quality. However New Castle County meets the air
quality standards. And our air quality has been getting progressively better without this ban. It is just
that we are lumped in with Philadelphia that makes it look like our air quality is bad. 

Second, EVs cost at least $14,000 more than gas powered vehicles. If we really care about those in our
state who are suffering and whose standard of living has already been greatly reduced by inflation, a
ban on gas powered vehicles will be devastating financially.

Therefore, I would like you to not pass the ban on gas powered vehicles because it will be terrible for
the citizens of Delaware and for our state economy.

Thank you,
Tanya Hettler, Ph.D.

Dr. Tanya Hettler, Ph.D.
Director of the Center for Education Excellence
Caesar Rodney Institute

Tanya.Hettler@CaesarRodney.org


Deep Thoughts with Dr. Tanya website at www.tanyathedoc.com

District Captain and State Content Writer at Convention of States
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